
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

Come watch the Saskatoon Blades for FREE! 

Saturday, March 17 @ 7pm 

March 17th is the last regular season game for the Saskatoon Blades 

and it will be all sorts of fun on and off the ice. It’s a St. Patrick’s Day 

party so there will be Irish music and dancing in addition to prizes every 

whistle, a chance to shoot pucks to win a car and a 50-50 that starts at 

50-thousand dollars! 

We are inviting every student in the Saskatoon Public, Saskatoon 

Catholic and Prairie Spirit School Divisions to come to the game as our 

guests. Just present this coupon (on paper or on your phone) at the 

SaskTel Centre box office for your kid’s ticket to the game. 

Come join the fun!!! 

 




